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SINGAPORE OFFICE RELOCATION  
 
Please note that North P&I’s Singapore office is relocating and with effect from Monday 28 June 2021 our 
new address will be as follows:- 
 
3 Anson Road 
#10-03 Springleaf Tower 
Singapore 079909 
 
Our telephone and fax numbers and general email address remain the same as follows:- 
 
Telephone: +65 6411 0160 
Fax: +65 6224 0160 
Email: singaporeoffice@nepia.com 
 
All other contact details including the mobile numbers of the Singapore office claims staff also remain the 
same. 
 
 
JAMES MORAN 
DIRECTOR (SINGAPORE) 
The North of England P&I Association Limited / North of England P&I DAC  
 


